
Greetings to the elders, deacons and all the members in the Church. 

I thank one and all for all your prayers  encouragement and support. We are still  doing all our 

services in Zoom. God willing we are planning to move into the church building in the 3rd week 

of this month. 

 

On 14th of this month one sister ( Ramya ) was baptized into Christ. The Lord added to her to 

our local congregation. 

On 20th I have preached in a house meeting. I once again thank and express my gratitude to all 

the saints in the Church. 

Attached some pics. 

Brotherly, 

Y.Surender 



 



 



 


